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HIGHLIGHTS 

1. Division Commander and Vice Host Flotilla 72 Meeting 
2. Flotilla 73, Held a class on Boat America Course 
3. Flotilla 78, Participate in Be Safe Utah Expo Event 
4. Utah Water Level Projection 2022 
5. Upcoming Events 

 
 
Details 

1. With 72 without a FC and VFC we hosted 72 Meeting to help with staff officers 
positions and start to lay out on planning upcoming events.  This is to help the Flotilla 
in moving forward and keeping the members active and engaged.   

2. Flotilla 73 held a Boating class with 29 participants graduating and 25 of them under 
18 years of age. This was the 8-hour class. 

3. Flotilla 78, Participated in the Be Safe Utah Expo Event. This event covered 
Preparedness, Health, & Safety.  There both focused on Life jacket safety and how to 
Choose the right life jacket.  This was a 2-day event Feb. 25, & 26 with several 
thousand spectators.  It was well received. 

4. The latest statistics for UTAH’s 2022 water levels are that we will start out the 
boating season at 10% less water than last year.   

5. Upcoming Events 
a. VALKY Race June 18, 2022 This event will cover two lakes Jordanelle and 

Deer Creek. Reservoir.  What is VALKY.  The Valkyrie Relay spans nearly 
110 miles of Utah’s spectacular ‘Wasatch Back’ mountain range. The event 
pits teams of up to 9 specialized competitors, each racing against the clock 
and exchanging between trail running, kayak/canoe paddling, road running, 
mountain biking, stand-up paddle boarding, open water swimming, and road 
cycling.  Division 7 has been asked to support both lakes this year. 

b. Beach Cleanup With the Sea Scouts at Utah Lake at 3 of the Beaches. Help set 
up Life Jacket Stands and 250 Life jackets we’re donated for the Life Jacket 
stands. 

c. Highlighting again:  Division 7 has been asked to Participate in the Warriors 
Over The Wasatch air show. We have been asked to have a booth with static 



displays of out patrol vessels at the air show.  They will have Demonstrations 
from the USAF Thunderbirds  and F-35A Lighting ll Demonstration Team 
and much, much, more!  They estimate to have attendance to be 60,000 to 
80,000 during the 2 day event.  The date will be June 25-26. 

 

 
 

d. D-TRAIN fun night, Hope to see ya’ll there. 
 

It is starting to look like a very busy summer for division 7. 
 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
  
     Tony Zocchi, DCDR 
 


